
29th April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been selected by their class teacher to take part in our promotional video
explaining their experience at Quorn Hall School. The video will be available on our website in
order to promote how we support our pupils and the educational provision that we offer for all
our children. Your child has been selected because they are an advocate for themselves and
others, and in order to help other parents and carers make informed decisions about whether
our school is the right provision for them, which as you may well have experienced can be very
difficult decisions to make. The filming is due to take place Tuesday 4th May and will be
undertaken with Quorn Hall staff.

Please can you complete the permission slip sent via email with this letter and email back to
karen.jamieson@quornhallschool.com in advance of the filming on Tuesday if you feel you
would like your child to participate? If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Thanking you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Antonia Jackson
Headteacher


